
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

OF PUBLIC HEARING  

IN THE MATTER OF 

THE RIDGE AT BACK BROOK 

APPLICATION FOR 

UNINTERRUPTIBLE WATER SUPPLY FROM THE  

RARITAN BASIN SYSTEM 

 

 

 

In compliance with the "Open Public Meetings Act", the New Jersey Water Supply 

Authority announces that its Thursday, March 31, 2022 public hearing scheduled for The Ridge 

at Back Brook’s water supply application is hereby cancelled.   

 

 

 

      

      Marc Brooks 

Executive Director 

March 30, 2022 
 


